Minutes of South Beaver Township Regular Meeting May 22,2017
The second May meeting of the South Beaver Township Board of Supervisors held in the South Beaver

Fire Hall located on State Route 168 was called to order at 7:00 P.M. by Chairman Robert Wood. The
Pledge of Allegiance followed.

Officials present: Robert Wood, Clair Young, Jack Mintier, George Patterson, Kevin Brett, John Heyl,
Ashley Carr.

Others present: Russell Reed, Gary Campbell, Mike Smith

Clair Young made a motion to approve the minutes of the May meeting. Robert Wood seconded the
motion. Motion carried.

Ashley Carr explained to the board that there was an error with Spring Commodities and that CRS-2 should
have been awarded to the fowest bidder Russell Standard instead of Suit-Kote.

Robert Wood made a motion to accept the Liquid Asphalts Contract for CRS-2 through Russell Standard
Corporation and rescind prior approval to Suit-Kote. Jack Mintier seconded the motion. Motion
carried.

34,000 Gal CRS-2 (E-3) @ $1.217 per gallon......ccccevvrerenennne Total Contract $41,378.00
Kevin Brett read the low bidders for the municipal building.
Robert Wood made a motion to award the base bids for the municipal building to C.W. Smith Confracting,
Inc. for the general contract for $500,300.00, TEC Electric, Inc. for the electrical contract for $58,100.
Prontotech, LLC. for the HVAC contract for $30,000 and Reno Bros., Inc. for the plumbing contract for
$39,594.00. Jack Mintier seconded the motion. Motion carried.
The PSATS News Bulletin for May was distributed.
Robert Wood adjourned the meeting at 7:07 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Ashley N. Carr, Secy.



